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Office Order 

 

 As a consequence of detection of Corona Positive Patients in the University, 

the visit of the said patients to the Bhai Ghanaiya Ji Institute (BGJI) of Health 

for treatment and the employees of the BGJI of Health have attended to them, 

the BGJI of Health will remain closed for three days i.e. from 30th June, 2020 to 

2nd July, 2020, for thorough sanitization.  However, patients (employees, retirees, 

dependents and students) in need, may consult the following doctors 

telephonically: - 

 

1. Dr. Rupinder Kaur   - 8968588460 

2. Dr. B S Lal    - 9417061459 

3. Dr D Dhawan    - 9815847133 

4. Dr. Deepak Kaushik  - 9888561100 

5. Dr. Nainy Puri    - 9878313342   

 

    Sd/- 
Registrar 

 


